
  

Thank you 
The PTFA were very pleased with all the donations for 
raffle prizes for our upcoming Easter Bingo. Thank you! 
 

 

 
 

Parent Evening Times 
Slot times will be given out to the children to bring home 
on Friday. If you have not already sent your request in, 
please do so as soon as possible. 

Safeguarding 
The safeguarding designated leader at school is Mr. 
Spicer and the deputy safeguarding leaders are Mrs. 
Kaminski and Miss Hamilton. However if you do have any 
concerns then please do speak to any member of staff. 
 

 

 
 

Parents Evening Club 
As Parents’ Evening is on a Wednesday, we will not be 
able to run the normal film club as the hall will be used for 
Parents’ Evening. However, if you require your child to 
stay we will run a chill-out club. If you want your child to 
stay whilst you are attending your Parents’ Evening slot 
please let the office know by Monday, so they can be 
booked in. Normal charges apply – anytime up to 4.30pm 
will be £2.50 per child and from 4.30 – 6pm will also be 
£2.50 per child. 

 
 

 
Badges 

A message from our worship set up team, if you are given 
a star badge during Friday’s celebration assembly please 
bring it back in the following Friday, they will be collected 
ready to be given out again. 

 

NSPCC Pantosaurus 
The children in Darwin will be learning about Pantosaurus 
during next week. This topic is designed to look at keeping 
ourselves safe, if you have any queries please talk to Ms. Dean. 
Any further information can be found 
at: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-
children-safe/underwear-rule/ 

 

Reading Books 
A member of our worship council has noticed that some of 
our books are not always looked after, as well as maybe 
they could be. Please could we ask that any books that 
come home are looked after, as books are expensive to 
replace. 

 

Football Club – Easter Holidays 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Mothering Sunday 

On Sunday 31st March, there will be a Mothering Sunday 
Church Service at Christ Church in Tilstock. The service 
will start at 11am, if you will be able to attend please let 
the office know. 

 

Coming Up This Half Term 
Easter Bingo | Beacon Church Easter Activity Morning. 
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Friday 29th March 2019 

Please see the flyer 

adjacent, for an Easter club 

at Sir John Talbot’s School. 

Please register at: 

www.kickerzcoaching.com  
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